
Coconut Is one of the world's most nourishing foods. 

This creamy taste of the tropics rs great for saut61ng and 

baking, enhancing your favorite recipes, and body care. 

SIMPLY PURE 
Cold·pressed and never 
refined, deodorized or 
bleached! Savor Its rich 
aroma and enticing light 
taste. A pinch of salt helps 
reduce the coconut flavor 
in savory recipes. 

ORGANIC 
Made without pesticides. 
GMOs or hexane. 

VERSATILE 
Ideal as a medium-heat 
cooking oil. a nutritious 
substitute in baking and 
Is "better than butter" 

on bread, vegetables or 
popco.-n. G,eat for skin 
care, hair care and massage. 

Also try our organic Hemp 
Oil, Seeds and Protein, 
Coconut Manna'� Chia Seed 
and Red Palm 011. For 
delicious recipes. visit 
nutiva.com. 
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Product of th• Phltlpplne-s 

§ INGREDIENTS: ORGANIC, UNREFlNEO, 
<i COLO-PRESSl:D VIRGIN COCONUT Oil 

j BOTTLEO INAFACILITYTIIAT PACl<S PEANUT Oil. 

Vogan• Non-GMO• Og Trans Fat 
Non-BPA Container• No Hexane 
Non-Hydrogenated 

STORAGE: No rehigeroUon reQufred.; solid 

ot room ttm�rnture Md melts At 76•f. 

NOTE: Any btown u,ockS aro notvral 

to coconut. 
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